OREFIELD MIDDLE SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS
AUGUST 30, 2022

DAY 2

The Orefield Middle School Pantry needs your help! Please consider a donation to restock our shelves! Items of
need are: single packs of oatmeal, any type of snack bag, and crackers. Donations can be placed in the bins
located in the lobby upon entering the building. If you or someone you know would like more information about the
program, please contact Mrs. Amy Boltz via email at boltza@parklandsd.net.

ATHLETICS:

TODAY is Parkland Fall Sports Picture Day

We will be using the following schedule for team and individual pictures for the
football program and yearbook. We have completed arrangements with Bishop Photography to
provide this service. Bishop Photography, as part of the service agreement, will be offering athletes
the opportunity to purchase individual pictures. Forms can be found online.

All pictures will be taken on the Orefield Middle School Field Hockey Field

The following is the picture schedule that we will follow on Tuesday, August 30, 2022

3:00pm Middle School Field Hockey (combined team)
3:15pm OMS Middle School Volleyball

3:30pm SMS Middle School Volleyball

3:45pm Middle School Cross Country (combined team)
4:00pm Middle School Cheerleading (combined team)
4:15pm  Middle School Football (combined team)

TRANSPORTATION:

*If you are going to SMS or PHS it is your responsibility to let your last teacher know that you need to be
dismissed at 2:20 so you can catch the 2:28 shuttle bus to SMS/PHS. This is bus #122 and will be located
in front of the field house.

*If you are going to PHS and you miss the above bus you may take the second bus which will take you
directly to PHS. That will be bus #133. However, this is only to be used if you miss the above bus. Students
should not purposely hang around or intentionally be dismissed late to take the second bus. The Late Activity
Bus leaves Orefield promptly at 4:20. This shuttle bus takes students to Parkland High School, where the
students board the appropriate Late Activity Bus depending on their address. This bus leaves the high school
at 4:35.

PASSES WILL ONLY BE ISSUED FOR EMERGENCY SITUATIONS
THIS YEAR!

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school late and all students
must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for appointments.



mailto:boltza@parklandsd.net

*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the auditorium entrance) prior to
7:30. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be dropped off at the
main entrance and must wait in the vestibule until the doors open at 7:30






